
Join us for an open house! 
 

 
Introducing Sherman Associates’ mixed-use transit-oriented development on the southeast 

corner of CSAH 25 and Beltline Boulevard.  
 

Visit our table during an open house hosted by Hennepin County to provide input on future 
commercial uses and public open spaces near the Southwest Light Rail Beltline Boulevard 

Station.  
 

Tuesday, April 26, 2022 
4-7 p.m. at City Hall, Council Chambers, located on the third floor 

(5005 Minnetonka Boulevard)  
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

If you have any questions regarding Sherman Associates’ development, please call Will 
Anderson at 612-604-0866 or email at wanderson@sherman-associates.com  

 

 
 
 

Hennepin County is seeking input on two concept designs for Minnetonka Boulevard during the 
open house: https://www.hennepin.us/minnetonka-boulevard   
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